
Ontario
Field Ornithologists

Ontario Field Ornithologists is an organization dedicated to the study of
birdlife in Ontario. It was formed to unify the ever-growing numbers of field
ornithologists (birders/birdwatchers) across the province and to provide a
forum for the exchange of ideas and information among its members. The
Ontario Field Ornithologists officially oversees the activities of the Ontario
Bird Records Committee (OBRCJ, publishes a newsletter and a journal, Ontario
Birds, hosts field trips throughout Ontario and holds an Annual General
Meeting in the autumn.

All persons interested in bird study, regardless of their level of expertise,
are invited to become members of the Ontario Field Ornithologists.
Membership dues are $20.00 Annual Membership or $400.00 Life
Membership. All members receive Ontario Birds, the official publication of the
Ontario Field Ornithologists. Please send memberships to: Ontario Field
Ornithologists, P.O. Box 62014, Burlington Mall Postal Outlet, Burlington,
Ontario L7R 4K2.
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Newsletter Editor - Geoff Carpentier, 964 Weller St., Peterborough, Ontario K9J 4Y2
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Past President and OBRC Liaison - Ron Scovell, 3 Sims Cres., Rexdale, Ontario M9V 2S9

Mailing Coordinator - Valerie Brown, 302 - 77 Coe Hill Dr., To(onto, Ontario M6S 3E2

Mail Pick-up - Sheldon McGregor, 4212 Trapper Cres., Mississauga, Ontario L5L 3A9
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